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It was a picture perfect day
as we found our way by pri-

vate van to San Francisco.  We
got there early enough to have
lunch and do some Christmas
shopping, before we all met
again at the Curran Theatre to
see “Jersey Boys.”  

It certainly lived up to its
hype – the sets were spectacu-
lar and, of course, the singing
and actors were superb.  We all
enjoyed it very much.  Our van
picked us up right out front of

the theater, and we were
treated to a spectacular sunset
on the drive home.  

Our heartfelt thanks go to
Kim and Kimberly at Moraga
Park and Recreation Dept. (not
to forget driver Steve), for ar-
ranging our special day.  They
will work co-operatively with
our new Travel chair, Laura
Wilson, on future trips, long
and short.  We look forward to
all of them.  

The Moraga Movers now

number over 300 active Lam-
orinda residents over age 55,
and hope to welcome at least
100 more members in 2008.
For further information about
the Moraga Movers, please
call 376- 6622.
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